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I have greatly benefited from acupuncture treatments and the professional highly 

educated operator in this profession. They need support to strengthen and expand 

the care for patients. I have many broken bones and traditional doctors only give me 

narcotics which I have cabinets full. The acupuncture treatments have done far more 

to relieve my pain than all the drugs in my cabinet. Please support and let the 

acupuncture industry expand and accelerate for a better society  


